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NEW HAMPSHIRE DIVISION OF HISTORICAL RESOURCES 

February 3, 2017 

Pamela Monroe 

State of New Hampshire, Department of Cultural Resources 
19 Pillsbury Street, Concord, NH 03301-3570 
TOO Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964 
www.nl1.gov/nhdhr 

Ms. Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator 
NH Site Evaluation Committee 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord NH 03301-2429 

603-271-3483 
603-271-3558 

FAX 603-271-3433 
preservation@dcr.nh.gov 

Re: Eversource Seacoast; NH Site Evaluation Committee Docket No. 2015-04 (DHR RPR # 6528) 

Dear Ms. Monroe: 

The New Hampshire Division of Historical Resources (DHR) requests an extension to provide final 
comment on the above-referenced Docket. Extensive public comment and the need for the DHR to 
conduct an onsite visit to evaluate some archaeological (cellar hole) locations in Durham and assess the 
proximity of other resources to the project make it necessary to request the extension. In addition, 
weather conditions and ground cover have caused delay scheduling the onsite visit for visibility reasons. 

The DHR respectfully requests an extension until March 31, 2017. 

Sincerely, 

Nadine Miller 
Preservation Project Reviewer 


